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  Drafting group on enhanced action on 
adaptation  

  9/10/2010 @ 15:30 

  Note by the facilitator 

This note by the facilitator accompanies the draft text on adaptation and reflects 
additional issues raised by Parties during the discussions of the drafting group on 
enhanced action on adaptation during the 12th session of the AWG-LCA. This note 
could provide additional input to the discussions to take place in Cancun.  

1. One Party emphasized that a balanced outcome needs to be agreed in Cancun 
and that the level of operational detail should be consistent across the various decisions; 

2. With regard to paragraph 3 of the draft text, a group of Parties proposed inserting 
an additional reference to indigenous knowledge, while another group of Parties 
proposed awaiting the resolution of this paragraph under the discussions on Shared 
Vision, and to reflect any resulting changes, as appropriate;  

3. With regard to paragraph 14, a group of Parties proposed the following as input 
to the existing text: �Agrees that the UNFCCC process is the main forum to address 
adaptation, and requests the secretariat to support the Adaptation Framework for 
Implementation and the Adaptation Committee, and to enhance engagement with 
external stakeholders in support of implementation; and commits to increase the 
availability of resources.� 

 

    


